Matanuska Valley Fish & Game Advisory Committes
Herb Mansavage, Chair

GO7-841-8928

Matsu Legislative Information Office
600 E. Railroad Avenue
Wasilla, AK 99654

Dear Legislators,

The Matanuska Valley Fish & Game Advisory Committee would like to fully support
the re-appointment of Israel Payton and Karl Johnstone to the Board of Fisheries.
Their commitment to Upper-Cook Inlet and Cook Inlet salmon allocation for Sport,
Guided, Personal Use and Subsistence fishing has been exceptional. We also

would like to fully support the appointment of Al Barrette fo the Board of Game.

Sincerely,

Herb Mansavage, Chair



